
   
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support and let’s make a big difference to the lives of 

children across the UK. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 18th November 2022 

Beadlam Grange Christmas Fair 
 
This weekend is Beadlam Grange Christmas Fair, the 
students have been very busy for many weeks now 
making lots of lovely things to sell.  
 
The stall will be open all weekend if you fancy popping 
along and purchasing some of your Christmas shopping. 
 
Raffle tickets are available to purchase via ParentPay at 
£2 per strip. 
 
 

Children in Need - The Great SPOTacular! 

Thank you for the donations we have received. So far, we 

have raised £71 to help raise funds for Children in Need. If 

you still wish to donate, please click here to make the 

suggested donation of £1 via ParentPay.   

Please note that we will not be accepting cash donations 

in school.  

 

 
 
 

 

Our Welburn Hall  
Home and School 
Association stall 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=8485
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Semi-Formal Explorers 
 
Students in the Tuesday Morning life 
skills lesson had a really good time 
making beans on toast.  They had to 
follow instructions and remember rules 
on health and safety but of course the 
best bit was eating it. 
 

Lost Property 
These purple glasses were 
found on the white mini-bus 
last Friday.  If anyone 
recognises them please 
contact the school Admin 
Team  
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
    

 
 
 

 
Semi-Formal Explorers 
On Monday Upper Semi- Formal Explorers went to the garden centre in Pickering to buy some 
bulbs.  Whilst there we had a look at the Christmas decorations.  We had to follow instructions 
and not touch anything as not to break anything! 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Wednesday afternoons, a courageous group of college students go to the Agility course in 
York! Over the weeks, all of our students have had a go at swinging on ropes, climbing up 
walls and jumping from platform to platform! They have shown amazing perseverance as well 
as physical fitness, and many of our students have conquered their fears! They have also 
shown amazing teamwork by helping their friends and solving puzzles together! We couldn't 
be prouder! 
 



   
 

 

 
Tuck Shop News 
 
Welburn's version of a bounty bar prepared by a college student ready for the tuck shop. The 
tuck shop is open every Tuesday at morning break and is very popular with both students and 
staff. All items are 50p and will not be going up any time soon. 
 
 
   
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



   
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Lunches next week will be week 2 
 
Autumn 2 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards Autumn 2 food tech.  So, if you can contribute, please do so  
via ParentPay.  Thank you.         
 
School Dinner Arrears 
School is currently owed £194.50 for school dinners. Please ensure that your account is always in  
credit and regularly checked. To help manage your account, ParentPay provides the opportunity to  
set up low balance, new item and payment email or text alerts. 

• Go to parentpay.com 
• Navigate to Communications > Alert Settings 

• Navigate to Communications > Alert Setting 
 

 
Christmas Lunch 2022 

Christ 
Our Christmas lunch we will on Thursday 15 December.  Students                        

Christmas Lunch 2022 
 
       Our Christmas Lunch will be on Thursday 15 December.   
 
Any students that do not normally have school lunches please let us 
know by 5 December if you wish to book a meal. Please note that 
lunches will be paid for through ParentPay.  If you have any problems 
activating your account please contact school admin 
 

ParentPay Accounts 
Thank you to all who have activated their ParentPay accounts.   
 
As of today, 75% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.   
 
We need ALL parents to activate their account, even those receiving Free School Meals to 
ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.  Thank you! 
 
To activate your account: 

• Go to parentpay.com 

• Log in with the username and password you have received from school. 

• ParentPay will send an email to the email address you entered to verify your 

account. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact:  
admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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